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Tokyo, 20 February 2024

Dr. Miyuki Katai
President
Japanese Association for Gender-Specific Medicine (JAGSM)

Dear Dr. Katai,

It is my pleasure to express to you my most sincere congratulations for your
appointment as President of the Japanese Association for Gender-Specific
Medicine (JAGSM) from January 2024.

As the first female Mexican Ambassador to Japan, it is always encouraging for me
to see more women like you assuming leadership roles in this country. Your
pioneering efforts in gender medicine and women's health as well as your
innovative contributions to FemTech like the new medical technology "Al
Diagnosis Assistance Navigation System WaiSE", resonate deeply with our shared
commitment to gender equality and the empowerment of women in our global
society. :

| am confident that under your leadership, JAGSM will continue to flourish and
make significant contributions in gender-specific medicine, enhancing
healthcare outcomes for all.

| reiterate to you my congratulations and best wishes for your continued success

in this new role, and | look forward to the possibility of future collaboration
between our countries in the field of medical research and gender equality.

Sincerely,

U . 1

Melba Pria
Ambassador of MeXico



